
Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 

Antonia Hover 
Wednesday, September 8, 2021 4:50 PM 
'frc.chick@hotmail.com' 

CORRESPONDENCE 
9/7/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 10145-2021 

Subject: FW: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

CORRECTION 

Good Afternoon, Kathe Brickman. 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210000, and the Office of 
Consumer Assistance and Outreach will be notified. 

Thank you! 

rollli. Hover 
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From: Antonia Hover On Behalf Of Records Clerk 
Sent: Tuesday, September 7, 2021 2:52 PM 
To: 'Kathe Brickman' <frc.chick@hotmail.com> 
Cc: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

Good Afternoon, Ms. Brickman. 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210015, and forwarding them to 

the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

Ton£ Hover 
Cow..w..LssLoVI- Deput!:j Cler~ I 
FLorL~ci PubLLc servLce Cow..w..L.s.sLoVl-
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From: frc.chick=hotmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io <frc.chick=hotmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io> On Behalf Of Kathe 

Brickman 
Sent: Sunday, September 5, 202111:53 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 
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Dear Commissioner 

We have been paying a monthly up charge for many years for FPL to go solar. It was 

promised that this would reduce our rates. If you agree to the rate increase to improve their 

profit, then have them return all the money that customers paid in over the years to help them 

go solar 

Thank you, 

Kathe Brickman 
2490 NW LAKERIDGE DR 
PALM CITY FL, 34990-4865 
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Antonia Hover

From: Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, September 7, 2021 2:52 PM
To: 'Kathe Brickman'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low

Good Afternoon, Ms. Brickman. 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210015, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Thank you! 
 

Toni Hover 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-6467 
 

From: frc.chick=hotmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io <frc.chick=hotmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io> On Behalf Of Kathe 
Brickman 
Sent: Sunday, September 5, 2021 11:53 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

 
Dear Commissioner 
 
We have been paying a monthly up charge for many years for FPL to go solar. It was 
promised that this would reduce our rates. If you agree to the rate increase to improve their 
profit, then have them return all the money that customers paid in over the years to help them 
go solar 
 
Thank you, 
 
Kathe Brickman 
2490 NW LAKERIDGE DR 
PALM CITY FL, 34990-4865  

 

 




